
In response to the proposed bill requiring forgiveness of rental payments I would like my opinion 
to be recorded as against such a bill. As a landlord of a few single-family properties our profit 
margin is very small.  Like many other landlords We take pride in our investment to keep our 
properties maintained and improved. The cost of property taxes, legal fees, maintenance, 
mortgages, management, and the reality that it does not always have a paying tenant allows no 
room for an  additional fee. The rental income Most all of my improvements   
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